
NOTICE FOR INVITING CONTRACT PROPOSAL FOR CONDUCTING 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT (EIA) DUE TO MINING ACTIVITIES 

AND SUGGESTING THE MITIGATING MEASURES IN SINDH PROVINCE 
 

   

The Inspectorate of Mines, Mines & Mineral Development Department 

intends to commission a study through a reputable consultant / consultancy firm, aiming 

at assessing the impact of mining on environments in Districts Karachi, Tharparkar, 

Thatta, Hyderabad, Jamshoro, Dadu, Sukkur, Khairpur & Badin and suggesting 

mitigating measures as well as environmental management control. The study inter alia 

includes identification of potential hazards of mining which are likely to mitigate the 

environments caused by any or all of the associated activities of mining both 

underground and surface including the crushing units.  

 

 2. The consultancy firm having verifiable over 10 years practical experience 

in Mining and allied disciplines and monitoring of mining environments for ensuring the 

eco-friendly system similar to the project study scope are invited to submit their 

proposals in accordance with tender documents/TORs which are available in the 

Inspectorate of Mines, ST/19, Block-6, Gulshan-e-Iqbal, Near NIPA, Karachi Phone No. 

021-99243824 and Fax No. 021-99244243 on payment of Rs.1000 /- after publication of 

this notice in the leading daily Newspaper and on www.pprasindh.gov.pk web site.  
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     GOVERNMENT OF SINDH 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   


